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Tampa Electric has advised FIPUG of the foregoing. In light of the absence of any 
wholesale power purchases by Tampa Electric affiliates from non-Tampa Electric related third 
parties, there is no need for a non-disclosure agreement. 

Sincerely, 

p m L +  
ames D. Beasley 

JDB/pp 

cc: All Parties of Record 
Commissioner Lila A. Jaber, Prehearing Officer 




